New Beginnings Christian Center

Welcome Back to Indoor Sunday Service

We are very pleased to be able to reopen our building and
gather together to worship our savior.

Please pay attention to a few simple things for the health and
safety of everyone in attendance:

1. We must observe CDC social distancing guidelines. Keep a
distance of SIX (6) feet between yourself and non family
members at all times. Do not congregate in common areas
like the lobby.

2. Please follow the directions of the ushers. They will be
seating you to ensure all NYS health and safety guidelines
are followed. The safety of everyone is very important!

3. You must wear a mask until seated in the sanctuary. If you
must get up and move around the building wearing a
mask is required. If you do not have a mask we will
provide you with one.

4. Follow occupancy signs and distancing if you are waiting to
use the restrooms

5. Access to any office areas is strictly limited to staff unless
you are directed by an usher otherwise. Maximum
occupancy of all offices are posted.

6. Pastor is available by appointment only. If you need to see
to him please speak to an elder or usher.

7. The upper room fellowship hall is closed until further
notice

DO NOT ENTER IF YOU HAVE OR HAVE HAD ANY SYMTOMS OF COVID-19 OR
HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO SOMEONE WITH COVID-19
YOUR TEMPERATURE WILL BE TAKEN IF YOU APPEAR TO BE ILL

Follow us on Facebook for updates and live stream services @garyreginastevens



